
 
 

 

Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
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PE7 2BP 
 
 

2 November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY – 14TH NOVEMBER 2021 
 
If your child would like to represent the school on Sunday at the Coates War Memorial they 
are very welcome to do so. I will be pleased to meet everyone at the Memorial at  
10.45 a.m. for the start of the Remembrance Service at 10:50 a.m. Following the 
remembrance at the memorial, the service will subsequently continue in the Church which 
everyone is welcome to join in if they wish to. 
 
I would like any primary age children attending the service with me to be in school uniform 
but please ensure your child has adequate warm waterproof clothes on and waterproof 
shoes. 
 
Please note that photos have previously been taken during the service and included in the 
newspaper/local punblications/socail media etc.  As this is a public event it is your 
responsibility to to ensure your child is not inlcuded in these photos if you do not wish them 
to.  
 
I look forward to seeing anyone who would like to attend. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Boucher 
Headteacher 
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Together we dream, believe and achieve! 
 


